
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Introduction as the New Head of Religious Studies 

I hope this letter finds you well.  My name is Mrs M Khan and I am thrilled to introduce myself 
as the new Head of the Religious Studies Department at Waddesdon CE School.  It is an 
honour to join such a vibrant school community, and I am excited to work with your children 
in exploring one of the most fascinating and thought-provoking subjects on the curriculum. 

Religious Studies plays a vital role in fostering critical thinking, empathy and a deep 
understanding of the diverse world we live in.  My goal is to create a stimulating and inclusive 
environment where students feel empowered to engage with philosophical, ethical and 
theological questions that help shape their perspectives and character. 

With a strong background in teaching Religious Studies, Philosophy & Ethics and a passion 
for interfaith understanding and dialogue, I am committed to ensuring every student achieves 
their potential while enjoying their learning journey. 

I believe that collaboration between school and home is key to every student’s success.  If 
you have any questions, concerns or feedback about the Religious Studies curriculum or 
even your child’s progress, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.  I am always happy to 
discuss how we can work together to support your child’s learning. 

You can contact me directly via email at mkhan@waddesdonschool.com 

Thank you for your ongoing support and I look forward to a productive and inspiring year 
ahead. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs M Khan 
Head of Religious Studies 
Waddesdon CE School  

 

 


